
Temporary suspension of flushing water
supply to most premises in Tseung Kwan
O

     The Water Supplies Department announced today (August 9) that owing to
water mains alteration works to be carried out on Po Lam Road North and
inside Tseung Kwan O Salt Water Booster Pumping Station, the flushing water
supply to most premises in Tseung Kwan O will be suspended from 11pm on
August 11 to 11am on August 12.

     The affected area include:
 

All premises in the area bounded by Chui Ling Road, Ocean Shores, King
Ling Road, Po Shun Road, Tseung Kwan O Tunnel Road, Po Lam Road North,
Po Ning Road, Chiu Shun Road and Wan Po Road; and 
All premises on Yau Yue Wan Village Road, King Yin Lane, Wing Lai Road,
Tsui Lam Road, Lam Shing Road, Po Lam Road South, Haven Of Hope Road,
Yue On Lane, Ting Wo Lane, Chap Fuk Road, Po Ning Lane, Pak Shing Kok
Road, Shek Kok Road and Chun Sing Street.
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